
 

 
 

111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 

TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 
 
DATE:  03 October 2006 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Mary Leslie 

E-mail: mleslie@sahra.org.za 
           Web site: www.sahra.org.za 
OUR REF: 9/2/266/0002 
 
Mr Frans Roodt 
PO Box 1600 
Polokwane 
0700 
 
FAX: 086 670 9130 
 
Dear Mr Roodt 
 
PERMIT: No. 80/06/09/010/51 
 
Thank you for settling your permit fee with SAHRA. I attach as requested a permit to 
undertake test excavations to identify the type of pottery tradition and to determine 
the significance of the two traditions which may represent both the Eastern (Matola / 
Broederstroom) and Western stream (Happy Rest / Doornkop), at Tubatse Estate, 
Witgatboom, Burgersfort, Limpopo Province, 
 
SAHRA will await further assessment on the significance of the sites and any 
proposed mitigation and protection must be reported to SAHRA before the residential 
development proceeds.  
 
SAHRA wishes you success with the project. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorite Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


